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DOCUMENTS OF THE GENERAL FACULTY

CANCELLATION OF SUMMER MEETINGS OF THE FACULTY COUNCIL
In accordance with the rules of the Faculty Council, Hillary Hart, chair, has accepted the recommendation of the
Executive Committee that the regular meetings of the Faculty Council scheduled for June 20, July 18, and
August 15,2016, be cancelled, with the understanding that special meetings will be called if warranted.
If no objection is filed with the Office of the General Faculty by the date specified below, the legislation will be
held to have been approved by the Faculty Council. If an objection is filed within the prescribed period, the
legislation will be presented to the Faculty Council at its meeting on May 2, 2016. The objection, with reasons,

must be signed by a member of the Faculty Council.

To be counted, a protest must be received in the Office of the General Faculty by April 29, 2016.
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Hillary Hart, Secretary
General Faculty and Faculty Council

Posted on the Faculty Council website (www.utexas.edu/faculty/council) on April 18, 2016.



